
Save Stoke Lodge Parkland 

68a Coombe Lane 

Westbury on Trym 

Bristol 

BS9 2AY 

14th June 2015 
Mr T Dunsdon 

The Registration Authority 

Bristol City Council 

City Hall 

College Green 

Bristol 

BS1 5TR 

Dear Mr Dunsdon 

Stoke Lodge Parkland, Bristol, BS9 1BN - Town or Village Green Application 

Further to the Inspector’s Further Directions relating to the Newhaven Judgement 

dated 6th March 2015, and your subsequent extensions, please find attached our 

three responses to the objectors submissions dated 28.04.15 and Cotham’s letter 

dated 04.03.15.  

Each response has a common introduction (9 pages) setting out why we consider 

that the Newhaven Judgement is not relevant to the TVG Application at Stoke Lodge 

Parkland as a preface to our individual responses to each of the three objections. 

With regard to the matter of retaining Mr Petchey as the Inspector for this Application 

we set our case for him being retained in the common introduction at paragraph 1.5. 

(page 7). 

In support of our submission and responses we have also attached 8 off Appendices 

for ease of reference to matters referred to in our documentation. 

Please confirm receipt of all the above documentation. We have submitted this 

electronically, should you also require a hard copy please let me know and I will 

arrange to provide one. 

Yours truly. 

D Mayer 

David Mayer. 

On behalf of Save Stoke Lodge Parkland. 
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